
 
 
22nd February 2016 
 
 
 
Dear  
 
As part of the new reformed GCSE course the History Department is planning 
another successful trip this year to visit the First World War battlefields around 
Ypres in Belgium and the Somme in France.  This is a voluntary study trip to 
enhance the classwork that your child will be studying at end of Year 9. 
  
The trip will take place on the 7th and 8th July 2016. The students will spend 
one night at a hotel in Ypres.  Places are limited to 88 and so will be allocated 
on a first come first served basis.  The total cost of the excursion is £145.00. 
your child  will need a valid passport and an EHIC (formerly E111). 
 
If you would like your child to have a place on the trip please complete the 
reply slip below and Parental Consent form along with payment of £30.00 
non-refundable deposit.  Cheques must be payable to Springwood High 
School Academy Trust.  The remaining £115.00 must be paid before Friday 
15th April please.  All payments are non-refundable and if students withdraw 
from the trip at a later date cancellation fees may occur.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Mrs L Leeke 

 
Mrs Leeke 
Trip Leader 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Return to the trip box before Friday 18th March 2016 
 

WWI Battlefields 
 7th – 8th July 2016 

 
Student Name___________________________     From ________________
     
 
I enclose payment of £30.00 non-refundable deposit 
Cheque must be payable to Springwood High School Academy Trust 

 
Parent/Guardian’s Signature____________________ 
 


